## **STAY INFORMED!**

• JOIN THE PTA E-MAIL DISTRIBUTION LIST!

To receive informative PTA and school updates please sign up for our mailing list. Send your email address, last name and year your student will graduate to <a href="mailto:CherryHillPTAeast@gmail.com">CherryHillPTAeast@gmail.com</a>

- LIKE US on FaceBook at <u>Cherry Hill East PTA</u>
- For the East PTA website check out EAST PTA

Here you will find the current PTA information throughout the year. This includes PTA meeting dates, activities, fundraisers and contact information.

## Ways to Support East PTA on our online store!

## https://cherryhilleastpta.memberhub.store

- Become a MEMBER of the East PTA, \$10 per member
- Show your East Pride with a purchase of an East Car Magnet, \$10
- Support our Just Write A Check fundraiser
  This fundraiser is a simple, easy, and convenient way to support the PTA by writing one "check" at the beginning of the school year.
- Use **Amazon Smile** <u>151245 Cherry Hill School East PTA</u> for every Amazon purchase

## Cherry Hill High School East PTA 2021-2022 Executive Board

Email: CherryHillHighSchoolEastPTA@gmail.com

Janet Hung, President
Kristina Campoverde, Executive Vice President
Karen Missler, Vice President of Membership
Marcia Liebman, Vice President of Hospitality
Stefani Graff, Vice President of Fund Raising
Karen Sommeling, Treasurer
Stephanie Rappaport, Secretary
Jayne Feld, Communications
Amy Demurjian, Past President